26/07/2024, 13:47
Code/permit/Special assessment Request / 36 WOODSEND AVE

From: Bernard Simons <B.Simons@cityofshelton.org>

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 6:27 PM

To:

Subject: RE: Code/permit/Special assessment Request / 36 WOODSEND AVE

After reviewing the property there does not appear to be any issues, violations, complaints or
open permits regarding Inland Wetlands or Planning and Zoning. The property is located on
a public road. If you have additional questions, please contact us



